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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

It is a great pleasure to say a few words in the hot summer time to you. As TSOG we are going to do our General Council in 
November. Our branches are doing their elections nowadays. They have to finish till at the end of August. Local meetings are 
in summer break.

We are going to do our congress at 5-9 October 2016 in Antalya, Kaya Palazzo Hotel. In our website you can find the details. 
Please find sponsor for the congress. In this congress we wil have a Hall for oral Presentations which is essential for the new 
“Associate Professorship Examination” rules. We will give scholarship to our assistans for 50 people to attend the congress. We 
have the investigation prize for vaginal progesteron. We are making an ultrasonogrophy photos competition you can apply by 
the name “Anı Yakala” project.

I hope we will meet in the congress in Antalya.

Cansun Demir, Prof. MD
President of TSOG


